
Pennsylvania
INSURANCE DEPARTMENT

TO Kim Kauffman, Executive Director, IRRC

FROM Peter J Salvatore, AO3, Insurance

DATE July 22, 2009

RE Incorrect regulation number

On July 20, 2009, the Department delivered regulation number 11-238 (IRRC #2740) to the
Standing Committees and the IRRC. On the transmittal, there is a typo in the regulation
number. The transmittal states number 11-240; however, the title of the regulation, Annual
Audited Insurers' Financial Report Required (Chapter 147) is correct and that regulation was
indeed delivered to the Standing Committees and the IRRC.

Please accept this memo as clarification to the confusion that this may have caused.

If you have any questions, please call me at 717-787-4429.

Bureau of Administration | 1326 Strawberry Square | Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17120
Phone: 717.787.4298 | Fax: 717.705.3873 | www.insurance.state.pa.us


